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Gun dealers, especially considering they sell lethat weapons, need to be regulated 

and licensed like any other type of business: restaurants, bars, hair salons, medical 

clinics, liquor and marijuana dispensers, etc. Also needed is regular, periodic 

inspection for proper licensing and the enforcement of regulations, with license 

forfeiture and other penalties for violations. 


